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What will lunch be like for my child? 

Lunches will be staggered, but students will be eating in the lunchroom. 

 

Will my elementary child go out for recess? 

Students will go out to recess, and they will also be staggered and in zones. This will be similar 

to our current practice. 

 

What will my child’s class size number be? 

Class sizes will be impacted. Enrollment will drive the class size numbers, and we cannot 

guarantee class sizes to be under 10. They will follow our traditional class size guidelines.  

Students will be facing the front of the room, and all students and the teacher will be wearing a 

mask.  

 

What will my child’s classroom look like? 

All Face-to-Face students and staff will be required to wear a face mask.  Students will be facing 

the front of the room. Please note social distancing and other mitigation strategies will be 

encouraged. 

 

What will the cleaning procedures be in the school? 

We will be adding additional custodial staff to support the cleaning of our buildings.  We will be 

sanitizing highly touched surfaces. A Clorox 360 machine will be used every evening after school. 

Bathrooms will be sanitized every four hours.  

 

At the secondary level, students will be sanitizing their desks after every class period. Every 

classroom will have a cleaning kit in it. This includes a spray bottle with sanitizer and disposable 

towels to safely clean the space. 

 

What changes have been made to “common areas?” 

All Buildings have COVID-19 Signage and screener entry procedures. All Buildings will continue 

to follow our safety protocols for student entry.  We are requesting - no visitors and only critical 

drop off of student materials (ie. medicine, inhalers, etc.). In addition, all offices have added 

barriers to separate staff from visitors.  All buildings have designated an isolation room for 

suspected cases.  

 

 


